
Man  Sought  by  New  Bedford
Police for Using Stolen EBT
Card

New  Bedford  Police  are  seeking  the  public’s  help  in
identifying  the  depicted  male  in  this  photo.

He is wanted for questioning regarding the use of a stolen EBT
card at the Stop and Shop located at 438 Dartmouth St.

Anyone with information is asked to contact Det. Jonathan
Pavao at 508-991-6300 ext. 137.
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